
 
 
Dear residents, 
As a precaution, exterior access doors to residence halls will lock beginning at 11:30 a.m. 
today and remain locked until 8 a.m. Monday. Exceptions include: 

• Creswell Hall 
• Rooker Hall 
• Russell Hall  
• Myers Hall  

These doors will be locked at 8 p.m. Thursday until 8 a.m. Monday.  
  
If you leave the building, please have your UGACard with you for access upon your 
return. University Housing staff will be on campus and on call throughout the weekend 
should any issues arise--continue to check emergency.uga.edu for campus-wide updates.  
  
Stay safe!  
University Housing  
University of Georgia 
housing@uga.edu 
706-542-1421 
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